Craig, Sondra

From: VonRuden, John - DOT <john.vonruden@dot.wi.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 10:27 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

G VonRuden, John - DOT

Subject: FW: FW: Opposition to Bethany Lutheran Home Rezoning Request of 2575 7th St. S

Item 21-1190 & 21-1192

sender and know the content is safe, ***

Sondra, can you mark Joy Steinback in opposition as well.

Thanks John
608.769.8235

From: Joy Steinback <steinback.joy@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 10:20 AM

To: VonRuden, John - DOT <john.vonruden@dot.wi.gov>

Subject: Re: FW: Opposition to Bethany Lutheran Home Rezoning Request of 2575 7th St. S Item 21-1190 & 21-1192

AUTION: This email originated from outside the organization,

Do not click links or ope

Hi John.

Dave was happy to be there and meet you too. You could add his email to your list. That would save me forwarding all
your emails. It's drlawrence78 @yahoo.com. We’re in favor of keeping it zoned 5 with the variance. Or it sounds like they
may be able to reword the zone 5 to fit the needs. That’s great. | don’t think either of us will be there tonight

Thanks
Joy

On Mon, Nov 1, 2021 at 9:55 AM VonRuden, John - DOT <john.vonruden@dot.wi.gov> wrote:

Hi, Joy I hope everything is going good with you. It was nice to meet Doug at the public last Thursday with Rep Trost.
After listening to the discussion, Doug said we could mark you down in opposition the rezoning. Can you confirm? |
wanted to get the objection map updated with your correct wishes. If you are uncomfortable going officially on the
record | totally understand.

Being opposed to rezoning doesn’t mean you are against Bethany’s project. Just that you don’t think it should be
rezoned from R5 (max height 3 stories or 45 feet) to R6 (max height 10 stories or 100 feet)



